ST. MARY ELEMENTARY **WEEKLY UPDATE**

DATE October 4, 2017

IMPORTANT DATES



St. Margaret Mary Elementary St. Mary Elementary



SMCS EMAIL NEWSLETTER



Thur 10/5 Magazine sale begins

Fri 10/6 8:10 Liturgy (2nd gr)

Mon 10/9 POPS meeting @ 6:30

Wed 10/11 Picture retake

Thur 10/12 Conferences Parent/Teacher/Student

Fri 10/13 8:10 Liturgy (1st gr)

Tue 10/17 Conferences Parent/Teacher/Student Early registration begins

Thur 10/19 New Family **Elementary Information Night** Magazine sale ends

8:10 Liturgy (5th gr) Fri 10/20

Mon 10/23 No school

Tue 10/24 No school – in service

8:10 Liturgy (4th gr) Fri 10/27 Halloween party

SMCS System Wide Information

Check out St. Mary Catholic High School's homecoming week activities!

Many flyers of the type that used to be attached to our school newsletter are now available via the links below, or read the full system newsletter.

STEM Club Open House (10/5) SMCS calendar several changes

Family Feud (Oct 14) Use Scanlan Studios Scrip for school pics

Zephyrs Gold (raffle) **Z-NIGHT** (11/11)

TASTE! A Brewfest Event (10/13) Lunchroom Helper Needed

SMCS Family Directory Sponsors Needed Important info from SMCS Food Service

In the Community: A Day of Faith & Fellowship for Youth, St. Gabriel Parish Fall Festival (Nov 4), YMCA Classes for Youth--2018 Boys Y-Ball, Junior Y-Ball, Youth Basketball, Perpetual Adoration 20th Anniversary, ATV/Snowmobile Safety Class, Fox Crossing Activities, "Why Loved Ones Leave the Church", "Family Planning & Women's Health-What are the Choices?"

School Prayer Families

We believe in the power of prayer! Because we know that prayer can impact lives and families, each week we choose different families to pray for. This week we are praying for the Fellner, Huelsbeck & Spencer families.

Out of Dress Code

To help support our school Homecoming week we are out of dress code tomorrow with wearing Zephyr wear. Just a reminder all are invited to march in the parade. Please meet at Schildt park at 4:45 on Friday October 6, 2017. Elementary students will end right in front of the middle school

NCEA Student to Student

Thank you to everyone that contributed to the NCEA to help families involved in hurricane Irma and Harvey. We collected \$172.70.

The Month of Mary

The month of October is a beautiful, spiritual month. October is celebrated as the



Pet Blessing

Happy St. Francis of Assissi day. To help celebrate this day some students brought their pets and stuffed animals for a blessing from Dcn Don.

There is also a service later this afternoon to have your pets or stuffed animals blessed. It is 5:30 at St. Mary's.







Halloween Party

Our annual POPS Halloween Party is scheduled for Friday, October 27th from 6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. Kids can wear their costumes to play games, win prizes, and eat some Halloween themed food (look for a Sign-Up Genius to come). We are asking families with last names starting with A - R to bring in a bag of candy and those with last names starting with S - Z to bring in a bag of small toys. All families are asked to donate new or gently used items for the prize table if possible. Please bring candy, toy, & prize donations to the school office by 10/25.

Uniform Exchange Table

Our uniform exchange table will be taken down next week. Items are added periodically, so even if you have already shopped, there may be additional items you have not seen. Be sure to stop by and check it out before it is gone!

POPS Link

Check out the agenda for the next meeting coming up this Monday the 9th at 6:30 pm. Please click here

Classroom Highlights

We have been learning about farms in Pre-K to help prepare for our field trip to Mulberry Lane Farms. In this picture, the students are acting out the song Old MacDonald had a farm. Our class made this song come alive. We have made predictions on whether or not we will get to see all these animals on our field trip. After our trip we will graph if we saw each of these animals at Mulberry Lane Farms.





SM Elementary Coffee Crew

Wednesday, October 11th, 8-9am Your Daily Grind, 204 Main St. Menasha

Every 2nd Wednesday of the month, we will get together at Your Daily Grind to talk about school things and to get to know each other. Come if your brand new or if you've been at St. Mary's for awhile! Our SM Pops group is treating you to your favorite morning drink for our first meeting. We can't wait to

see you there! Any questions...contact Cassie Davis 920-540-7885 or Lyssa King king_lyssa@yahoo.com

BOX TOPS CONTEST



Updated 10/3/17

One more week to go!

Teacher	Grade	Sheets turned in
Mrs. Griffith	Pre 3	11
Mrs. Roloff	Pre K	13
Mrs. Hoernke	Kindergarten	7
Miss Dolan	1 st grade	25
Miss Corsmeier	2 nd grade	12
Miss Sweetalla	3 rd grade	37
Mrs. Southard	4 th grade	83
Mrs. Blaney	5 th grade	19
		207



Come to the St. Mary Elementary Halloween Party!

October 27th, 2017 6:00pm - 7:30pm

St. Mary Families, Wear your costume to the St. Mary Elementary Gym to play games and have some Halloween snacks!

We are asking families with last names starting with A-R to donate a bag of candy and S-Z to bring in a bag of small toys. All families are asked to donate new or gently used items for the prize table if possible. Please bring donations in by 10/25.

